

September 27, 2022

Safford Lions Foundation Inc. PO Box 692 Safford, AZ 85548

Dear Friend of NCMEC,

Thank you for your recent generous donation to the National Center for Missing & Exploited Children. Your gift of \$835 will further our mission to help find missing children, reduce child sexual exploitation, and prevent child abduction and victimization.

As the nationally-recognized nonprofit dedicated to helping missing and exploited children, we at NCMEC work 24 hours a day, 365 days a year. We rely on the support of law enforcement, our communities and individuals like you.

In 2021 alone, NCMEC:

- -Received 94,428 calls to our Call Center
- -Assisted law enforcement, families and child welfare with 27,733 cases of missing children.
- -Provided recovery and safety planning for 733 children who were likely victims of child sex trafficking.
- -Reached more than 3.8 million students via our online safety education program, NetSmartz.
- -Provided support to **5,127** individuals through our Team HOPE volunteers.

If you are ever in our area, I would love to show you our headquarters in Alexandra, VA and thank you in person. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions about our work.

Warm Regards,

Marita Rodriguez

Mara Toliquez

Vice President of Development & Major Gifts

CO1-22323

The National Center for Missing and Exploited Children (Federal ID #52-1328557) is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt charity as defined in sections 509(a)(1) and 170(b)(1)(A)(vi) of the Internal Revenue Code. All contributions are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution.